
 

WATER RESTRICTION NOTICE  

     Elements Private Golf Reserve 

 
Dear Elements Owner 
 
The entire country is in the grip of a severe drought. In most cities water restrictions are in 
place, with severe penalties when they are transgressed. We at Elements simply must follow 
suit and control water use to the best of our ability.  
 

1. No automatic pool fillers may be active. You are allowed to top up by hand once a 

month and then only to an acceptable level.  

2. ABSOLUTELY no irrigation of lawns and gardens may take place under any 

circumstances. Any active irrigation system will be disconnected from the supply. 

3. No washing of cars or golf carts with a hosepipe is allowed> We suggest using a 

bucket of water with a cloth. 

4. No washing of paving, decks, etc. with hosepipes or pressure washers is permitted. 

5. No empty pools may be filled until further notice. 

 

 

What you can do to help! 

Please take short showers and use a bucket to collect water in the shower. This can be used 
to water plants, etc. 
Flush toilets only when necessary. 
Please look into water harvesting systems. 
Attend to any leaks that you might have or report any leaks you see on the estate. 
Report any water abuse or irrigation systems in operation that you see. 
 
If you notice any problems or have any questions regarding these restrictions please send an 
e mail to manager@elementsgolfreserve.co.za and copy Lesley@matko.co.za  
 

Please work with us and help to conserve water on our estate. 
 
Thank you. 
By order of management.       
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